el avr
Ca I ”iirnla,uc

November 3, 2022

To: Peirone Produce

From: Flavor of California / Bob’s Big Boy Salad Dressing
Subject: Product Withdrawal

This is to inform you of a product withdrawal on Bob’s Big Boy Ranch Dressing with the “Best If
Used by: Feb 22 23.”

This withdrawal has been initiated due to The Flavor of California being made aware the
product is separating. We shipped this product to Peirone Produce on October 7, 2022.

Immediately examine your inventory and destroy any Bob’s Big Boy Ranch Salad Dressing with
the “Best If Used by Date of Feb 22 23”. If you have further distributed this product, please
instruct your produce managers to remove it from the shelf (including inventory in
backroom/stock) and contact Peirone Produce.

Sincerely,
Mhe Fardttéhas
Julie Pantiskas

President & CEO

The Flavor of California, LLC
P.O. Box 50782, Pasadena, CA 91115 | (310) 527 — 1340 | Julie@FlavorofCalifornia.com
FlavorofCalifonia.com
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